
Planning Committee

Thursday, 30th March, 2017

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISITS – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:       Councillor Johnston (Chairperson); 
                      Councillor Armitage. 

In Attendance:         Ms. U. McDonald and Miss. E. McGoldrick.

Apologies

Apologies were received on behalf of Councillors Garrett, McAteer and Mullan. 

Site Visits – Deferred Applications

Further to its decision of 14th March, the Committee convened at 2:45 pm at the 
City Hall for the purpose of undertaking site visit in respect of LA04/2016/1158/F - Change 
of use from post office to hot food take away at 565 Ormeau Road. 

The Chairperson reminded the Members, given the issues which had been raised 
regarding traffic and effect on residential amenity, the Committee had agreed to defer 
consideration of the application to enable a site visit to be undertaken to allow the 
Committee to acquaint itself with the location and the proposal at first hand. The 
Committee had also agreed that an accident report or safety record (Roads Service/ 
PSNI) together with a comprehensive traffic/congestion report (Transport NI) be obtained 
for consideration at the next meeting.

The Committee noted that the application would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visit concluded at 3.15pm.

                              Noted.

Chairperson


